
Monday, February 4th 
 
Congratulations to the Clark 7th grade girls basketball team for coming in 1st place in 
the Willowcreek middle school basketball tournament. Clark defeated Willowcreek and 
Hanover Central middle schools.    
 
There will be an NJHS meeting for current members Wednesday, February 6th at 8:00 
a.m. in the LGI. 
   
The final Math Counts practice will be tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 709.  Our 
competition in Valparaiso is Wednesday!!   Good Luck!!   
  
Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office.  The cost of the yearbook is 
$35.  The last day to order the yearbook is April 12th. 
 


